
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Praying Friends,  
 
We arrived in Santa Ana, El Salvador, on June 3. Our travels went as smoothly as they could go. God took care of 
everything. Our boys did a wonderful job, and we could not have done it without the help of my sister Brenda 
traveling with us.  
 
Before our arrival, my parents were able to help us secure a rental house. We were able to purchase a bed and a 
few appliances before our arrival. We are blessed to have the help of my family to make moving an easier process. 
Our boys are enjoying making new friends and spending time with their grandparents. ‘’Hats off’’ to the missionaries 
who go to a place they have never been to with no family or friends to help them.  
 
We have been able to get right into the ministry here at my father’s church. There are a few opportunities available 
during the week for soul winning, and what a blessing those have been. My dad and I got to see 2 ladies saved 
during one of those times. We started a new Saturday soul-winning meeting on July 6. We had a goal of having 15 
people out on the streets of Santa Ana to give the Gospel. We had 20 people show up! Praise the Lord! We saw 3 
saved that day.  
 
On Monday, July 29, I will go to some public schools in the area to see if we can schedule a time to visit them and 
present the Gospel to them! Please pray that we can secure the meetings and have openings to get into the schools! 
 
Thank you to all of you who continue to pray for our family and ministry. Because of you who give faithfully to 
missions, we are able to give the Gospel to the people here in El Salvador. Thank you for your sacrifices in giving 
and for your faithfulness in praying for our family. 
 
For His glory, 
 
The Gonzalez Family 
 
 


